
Neighbors. 
Recently, you should have received a letter from Brooks Real Estate. The letter contains an 
introduction to our new property manager Michael Kwiatek, and how to contact him.  As seen 
below, the letter also contains various methods of payment for Homeowner Association Dues, 
including a copy of a coupon for those who prefer to mail in their dues.  Pay close attention to 
the various offered methods to avoid fees and/or charges related to their use.  Those who still 
have questions should (as per the letter) contact the property manager at 757-229-1507  - Your 
letter, received at your address, will be specific to your property.     

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


